Portal Steering Committee
Minutes

April 11, 2007
Present:
Daniel Birmajer, Greg Dec, David Drollette, Kerry Gotham, Mary Heid, Mike McGwin, Daniel Norton, Kate Philbin, Alison Teeter
Excused:
Heather LaGoy, Olga Lapczak, Jennie Schaff
Sub Committee Updates

Communication – An announcement will be made that Zimbra is coming in October and the Portal is coming later.  We will have a payroll stuffer on May 3, 2007 that directs users to the mynaz.naz.edu site for more information.  The site will initially be used to prepare users for the transition to Zimbra and will continue to be the medium for Portal and Zimbra information.
Zimbra – The ITS trainers, June and Paul, continue to develop training materials and will present that to the next pilot users.  
Additional Items
Mary and David will complete the design of the portal template users and bring those to the committee for review along with any outstanding decisions that need to be made.  Design and content will be based on the results of the Implementation Planning Sessions and Portal Steering Committee meetings to date.
